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Situation of human rights in Myanmar
Programme budget implications of draft resolution

A/C.3/67/L.49/Rev. 1 (A/C.5/67/14)

Statement by the Chairman of the Advisory Committee on Administrative and
Budgetary Questions to the Fifth Committee

(ACABQ report A/67/621)

Mr. Chairman,

The Advisory Committee's report (A/67/621) provides its recormnendation on the
statement submitted by the Secretary-General in accordance with rule 153 of the rules of
procedure of the General Assembly on the programme budget implications of draft
resolution A/C.3/67/L.49/Rev. 1 on the situation of human rights in Myanmar
(A/C.5/67/14).

The Committee recommends that the Fifth Committee inform the General
Assembly that, should it adopt draft resolution A/C.3/67/L.49/Rev. 1, resources
amounting to $1,397,800 net ($1,519,900 gross) would be required for the period from 1
January to 31 December 2013 for the continuation of the eflbrts of the good offices of the
Secretary-General relating to the situation in Myanmar. The Committee draws the
attention of the Fifth Committee to the fact that those requirements, which would be
charged against the appropriation for 2013 for special political missions under section 3,
Political affairs, of the programme budget for the biennium 2012-2013, have already been
submitted to the General Assembly at its current session (see A/67/346/Add. 1, para. 25-
27), and the relevant observations and recommendations of the Committee are contained
in its related report (A/67/604).

Ithankyou.




